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Willkom, Mae - DNR

From: Caine, Howard <caine.howard@epa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 26, 2019 2:55 PM
To: Derrick Paul
Cc: Wright, Clifford C.; Willkom, Mae - DNR; Sykora, Candace A - DNR
Subject: MRDS Trial Seasonal Shutdowns: O&M Manual

Derrick, I wanted to follow-up on our recent meeting at NPI. I have reviewed the 3 trial seasonal shutdown data for the 
SVE system at MRDS and agree that this SVE system can continue with seasonal shutdowns (December – June). 
 
As we discussed, please update the O&M Plan to reflect that the SVE system will be operating seasonally. This does not 
require a new decision document since the remedy is the same. 
 
As during the previous seasonal shutdowns, EPA and WDNR need to be notified if there is a case of rebound. The last 
bullet on page 9  of the October 10, 2019 Third Trial Shutdown Report notes that “Continue to use a contingency plan 
reflective of the current groundwater standards of 5 and 200 ug/l, respectively, for TCE and TCA. These concentrations 
correspond to vapor-phase threshold values of 1.0 and 60 ug/l, respectively.”. 
 
Please provide me and Candace with a copy of the updated O&M Plan. 
 
Thanks…Howard 
 
Howard Caine 
Remedial Project Manager 
U.S. EPA Region 5 
Superfund and Emergency Management Division 
(312) 353-9685 
 


